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MEMORANDUM NO. 2020-123

TO:	 School District Superintendents
	 Curriculum Coordinators
	 Personnel Directors
	 Principals
	 Special Education Directors
	 Technology Directors
	 Virtual Education Coordinators
	 Teachers
	 Counselors

FROM:	 Kari Eakins Chief Policy Officer

DATE:	 August 10, 2020

SUBJECT:	� WDE Professional Development/Training Delivery 
Methods

WDE PROFESSIONAL DEVELOPMENT/
TRAINING DELIVERY METHODS
The Wyoming Department of Education requests participation in a brief 
survey regarding professional development/training delivery methods. This 
feedback will help determine training methods and times that will be the 
most beneficial to educators during the 2020-21 school year and beyond. 
Survey input will be collected through August 31, 2020.

For more information, contact Jennifer LaHiff, Statewide System of Supp.ort 
Program Manager, at 307-777-7322 or jennifer.lahiff@wyo.gov.

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScTcGX5NXLhth4l0iSwvqIZghfWB3IwbebtEyVkWftyIQGeTg/viewform?usp=sf_link
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